

## St Clare's Abbey Nursery Newsletter September 2024



We are so thrilled to have welcomed so many wonderful boys and girls to our Nursery this month. We hope they are enjoying Nursery as much as we are!

Thank you for all of your hard work getting uniforms labelled, buying wet gear and wellie boots, as well as providing us with extra clothes and photos. It is much, much appreciated.

Many thanks for your continued support,
Mrs Gallagher, Mrs Dineen, Miss Aggie, Mrs Edita and Miss Mc Loughlin

## Save the Date!

We are having a fundraising quiz on Thursday
3rd October in the Bank
Bar. We hope that lots of
our parents will gather
teams from their
friends/relations to help
us have a fun filled and
lucrative night. Details
will follow closer to the
time, but please put the
date in your calendar.
Mrs Monaghan





- Please comment under the consent form on Seesaw, if you consent to all the information listed.
- Please send in 4 passport photographs, for use in our classroom.
- Please do not send school bags or water bottles into school, unless previously agreed with the class teacher.
- 2 hour sessions begin on 16<sup>th</sup> September, through to 20<sup>th</sup> September.
- 23<sup>rd</sup> September onwards will be the beginning of the 2.5 hour session.

Some of the learning we will be exploring during this month (and the coming months):

- Separating easily from our parents/guardians at the Nursery gate.
- Putting on our coats, using the "Magic Flip" technique.
- Pouring our own drinks.
- Buttering our own snacks.
- Asking for help when we need it.
- Using the toilet independently.
- Washing our hands after using the toilet and before snack.
- Using good manners "Please" and "Thank you."
- Taking turns and sharing resources.
- Using indoor and outdoor equipment safely.

## Language Development

This month we are really focusing on learning our Nursery Rhymes. Please practise these at home with your child:

- Hey Diddle Diddle
- Row, Row, Row Your Boat
- Hickory Dickory Dock
- Mary Had a Little Lamb
- Baa Baa Black Sheep
- Humpty Dumpty



We are
beginning
to learn our
Evening Prayer.
We would love
if you could
share this with
your child
before bed each
night.

## Prayer at the end of the day

God our Father, I come to say thank you for your love today. Thank you for my family and all the friends you give to me. Guard me in the dark of night and in the morning send your light. Amen.



